
 

-Town of Ayer 
 
 

*Ayer Board of Selectmen Meeting Highlights for June 20, 2017 
 

• The Ayer Board of Selectmen (BOS) Meeting for Jun. 20, 2017 was called to order at 7pm. 
 

• The BOS and Fourth of July Committee recognized the 2017 4th of Jul Parade Marshalls:  
Mr. and Mrs. Donald Wallace of Ayer.  The BOS heard an update on the Memorial Garden 
Monument.   

 
• The BOS voted (3-0) to approve a purchase order in the amount of $68,500 for a mini 

excavator for the DPW (Water Division).  The BOS voted (3-0) to approve a purchase order 
in the amount of $215,697 for a street sweeper for the DPW.  The BOS voted (3-0) to 
approve a change order in the amount of $10,682.94 for the Washington Street Drainage 
Improvement Project. 

 
• The BOS vote (3-0) to approve a Reserve Fund Transfer in the amount of $1,500 for the 

Town’s postage account.   
 

• The BOS approved (3-0) various Appointments/Reappointments to various Committees 
under the BOS on recommendation of the Town Administrator.  The BOS received an 
update on the Commuter Rail Project from MART.  The BOS received an update on the 
Page Hilltop School water quality.  The BOS discussed the issue of retail marijuana.  The 
BOS voted (3-0) to approve the transfer of title of a Parks vehicle (no value) for disposition.  
The BOS voted (3-0) to authorize the grant extension for the Pleasant Street Infrastructure 
Project.     

 
• The BOS approved (3-0) the Meeting Minutes for June 6, 2017.  The BOS adjourned (3-0) 

the meeting in Open Session at approximately 8:10pm to enter into Executive Session. 

• The next regularly scheduled meeting of the BOS will be on Tuesday, July 18, 2017 at 7pm at 
the Ayer Town Hall 
 

*(Note:  The BOS Meeting Highlights are for public informational purposes only and do not constitute an official record of the  
BOS nor do they constitute the official meeting minutes.) 


